## **Emergency Meeting**

The Skylakes Water Supply Board of Directors met March 16, 7:00 pm, 32226 Robin Lane. All members were present except Chris Bartholomew and Markus Benoit.

The purpose of the meeting was to re-organize the officers of the board. The following members will serve as an officer on the board for the balance of 2021- March 2022:

Peter Lammers - President

Chris Bartholmew – Vice President

Carole Nemec – Secretary

Joan Robertson Treasurer

Markus Benoit - Director

Ken Kopech – Director

Jon Sherar - Director

The board members agreed unanimously on the officers.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully,

Joan Robertson

Treasurer